
Year 6 Update – Friday 7th June 2024 

Welcome back to school and we hope you enjoyed the half term break. It hardly seems possible 

but this is the children’s last half term in primary school and it’s one of the busiest as we have 

the 50th anniversary celebrations, school journey and the school play among other things to look 

forward to.  We hope the children will savour their last few weeks and that it will be a really 

memorable time for them. 
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KS2 Sports’ Day 

Thankfully it was second time lucky for our rearranged Sports’ Days this week 

and it was great to see so many parents, family members and friends in 

attendance.  Both days were fantastic occasions and the children impressed us 

with their sporting prowess in a variety of events. Well done to our two 

winning houses: St Kizito Lisbon and St Hildegard Padua. 

 



Peace Week 

The children had a special visit from Hertfordshire Constabulary today as part 

of the police’s ‘Peace Week’ programme.  They participated in a workshop 

about knife crime and county lines; they were provided with the knowledge 

and understanding to help them make right choices regarding these issues. 

UKS2 School Production 

We started rehearsals for our UKS2 school production, ‘Mystery of Magpie 

Manor’ this week; we will be continuing with this next week.  The children 

received the song words this week and can use this link to help them practice 

them: https://www.wyche.worcs.sch.uk/things-to-do 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wyche.worcs.sch.uk/things-to-do


Five Ways to Wellbeing 

 

TAKE NOTICE 

With next week being the week of St. Anthony’s Feast Day 

and the school’s Golden Jubilee, do your best to play a full 

part in the school’s celebrations. Say a prayer for our school 

community by visiting the chapel either on your own, with a 

friend or with your class. 

 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

Kind regards 

The Year 6 Team 


